Dear Miss Cameron:

I have received your letter of March 14th and as it was received at the Museum during spring vacation, I did not answer it until March 27th. I have received your card telling me you had not heard from me.

We shall be very happy to have the A.A.U.W. art group with us on Thursday, April 25th. The hours that the Museum is open on that day are from 2 to 4 p.m. However if your group should arrive earlier than two oddock, we would be glad to open earlier or remain open later.

Very truly yours,

Mrs Lucy Perkins, Curator.

P.S.I shall send this special delivery.

April 3rd,1940

Dear Miss Cameron:

I have received your letter of March 14th and as it was received at the Museum during spring vacation, I did not answer it until March 27th. I have received your card telling me you had not heard from me.

We shall be very happy to have the A.A.U.W. art group with us on Thursday, April 25th. The hours that the Museum is open on that day are from 2 to 4 p.m. However if your group should arrive earlier than two oddbook, we would be glad to open earlier or remain open later.

Very truly yours,

Mrs Lucy Perkins, Curator,

P.S.I shall send this special delivery.